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From the Regius Frofessor.of Med. To Sir John MacAlister.
oxford. :
Letter (Typewrittem) ° 24, February, 191o.

Dear MacAlister,

Sorry I cannot be at the Library meeting on Tuesday next, but I
never can be away on Tuesday.

I may mention with reference to the German pericdicals that certain
bookseallers are allowed by the Govermment to lmport gscientific works,
and I suppose periodicals, from Germmay through Holland. I know Parker
& Sons here are supplying German pericdicals, and German books.

Sincerely yours,
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